
Exchange of views with FAO  

(14 May 2025） 
 

On 14 May 2025, Ambassador Asazuma was invited for a stakeholder engagement meeting 

by Dr. Qingyun Diao the FAO Namibia Country Representative as collaborating partner 

to share views on various topics. Dr. Diao expressed her appreciation for the generous 

support to the FAO Namibia office by the Embassy of Japan in particular for the funding 

support on numerous projects implemented by FAO Namibia in recent years. 

 

Ambassador Asazuma mentioned that he believes the strong working relationship between 

the Embassy and FAO Country office will remain vibrant. 

 

 

FLTR: Mr. Yamada (EoJ), Mr. Heston (FAO South Africa), Dr. Diao (FAO), Ambassador 

Asazuma, Mr. Gebhardt Tjiho (EoJ) and Mr. Kamupingene (FAO Namibia) 


